
T H E    W I L T S H I R E    G O L F    C A P T A I N S '     S O C I E T Y  

Tel:   Devizes 935 Hon. Sec.: J.T. Lumley, 

Hartland, 
Potterne, 
Devizes, 
Wilts. 

12th July,1966 

Dear Sir, 

WILTSHIRE CAPTAINS’  V SOMERSET CAPTAINS’ 

at Saltford on Wednesday 27th July, at 2.30 p.m. 

 

Due to an unfortunate error over dates, the annual match against our 

friends in Somerset will now take place on Wednesday, 27th July, and not on      13th 

July as previously advised. 

 

The following have been selected to represent the Wiltshire Golf Captains’
 

Society on this occasion:- 

» 

The match will be followed by a supper in the Saltford Clubhouse. 

I would be grateful if you would return the slip at the bottom of this        

letter to me, indicating whether or not you are able to play, by return of post. 

Yours sincerely, 

 John Lumley. 

I shall/shall not be able to play against the Somerset Golf Captains at Saltford 

on 27th July, at 2.30 p.m. 

NAME  ...........................  


